
 

 

SJP/PAL/2024-25-01                                                                          

Dear parents,   

Congratulations!!Academic Year 2023-24 concluded successfully. Reflecting on this 

academic year, we are pleased to express our gratitude to all our students, teachers, non-

teaching staff and parents as this successful completion would not have been achieved 

without your involvement and support. 

We now look forward to the new Academic Year-2024-25 with renewed enthusiasm and 

commitment. 

Please note the following some inputs for Academic Year 

1. New Academic Year will commence : 

 3rd June, 2024 -9th and 10th grade.(Timing-8 am to 2.10 pm) 

 10th June, 2024 -Grade 1 to Grade 8. (Timing - 8 am to 2.10 pm). 

 11th June,2024-Mont 1 to Mont 3(Timing -11 am to 2.10 pm) 

 Books and Uniform distribution dates-1st June to 6th June, 2024 between 9 am 

to 2 pm. 

Regards, 

Mrs.Beena Shashikumar Menon, 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


